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The Maine field was sold December 8 to Mr, Gerald Cady who resides
at Lewis Street in Maine. Since the Hodges Site is no longer
available, an arrangement has been made to lease, for $200, the
Maine field from Mr, Cady until the end of the 1976 flying season.
We will be able to use the storage facilities and conduct our
normal flying activities there while the Day Hollow road site is
being prepared for use.

Purchase of the Day Hollow Road flying site was completed on
December 19,

PARTY: Bob Jennings

The AGS annual party will be held Saturday evening, April 3 at
King Arthur's restaurant. Dinner will be followed by music

by "Our Gang" (Frank Korosec)., Plan to attend. More details in
future Connectors.
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NOMINATING COMMITTEE: Bob Noll

The Nominating committee will present the following slate of
candidates for 1976 club officers: The election will be held at

the February 9 meeting.

President: Terry Terrenoire

Vice President: Ron Grodevant
Treasurer: Bill Underkofler
Secretary: Reid Donlan

Board Member at Large: John Seitz

Nominations will also be accepted from the floor,

CONTEST DATES:

The annual AGS AMA Pattern and Scale contest will be held
July 10 and 11, 1976.

DUES CHANGE :

At the January 13 meeting the Board of Directors will present a
proposal to modify the AGS By-Laws to increase the annual dues from
$12 to $15 and the special assessment from $13 to $15 bringing the
total for adult members to $30 per year.

The increase is needed to help with expenses associated with
acquisition of the Day Hollow Road flying site.

The membership will be asked to vote on this issue.
WANTED:

Color photos of full size Steen Skybolt from SIG Catalog No. 33 (1975),
Call Dick Allen 785-1641.

MEETING PROGRAM: Dick Allen

The program for the January 13 meeting will be about pushrods and
control surface hinges. |t will be presented by Dick allen -
and Terry Terrenoire.
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The following letter was reprinted from the Plane Prop Wash
newsletter of the Syracuse Thunderbirds Aero Radio Society.

Dear Mr, Model,

We received your letter and have tried to comply with your wishes.
| must say that we found it a bit confusing at times, but we did
our best and hope that we've made you happy.

The Spinners were unavailable, so we have sent you a small local
group. The monokote you ordered was a mystery to all of us. Ve
have sent a mohair coat, We didn't send the monokote iron because
it can only be dry cleaned. Hope size 20 is all right on the
super shoe; of course, we sent two. We didn't have green solar
film, but we did have Kodachrome || colored film, As regards

the dope and dope thinner, we are lending you two elves, one
regular and one fat., The Super Chipmunk - we sent you the largest
one available and have included a cage, although we realize you
didn't request it. Push Rod - assume you meant "Pocket Fisherman"
The large red plastic bucket is to keep snappers in, the elves
thought it would work better than a net. The quick link entitles
you to one free call on the "hot Line", certificate enclosed.

Now really - the request for hot stuff, +that is not in our line.

Merry Christmas,

S. Claus



